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Dates for your diary

Spring Festival (music & dance)

Easter Holiday

Bank Holiday/PTA Fun Run

Village Fete on school field

Coronation Bank Holiday

Year 6 SATs begin

Half term

31/3/23

3/4 – 14/4

1/5/23

7/5/23

8/5/23

9/5/23

w/c 29/5

In July 2005 I didn’t think I would again be part of the journey of Ashdon Primary School, but at the 
time, after 2 years of teaching Year 1 & 2, I could comfort myself that I had fond memories to reminisce 
on as I looked forward to getting married that summer holiday and starting my first permanent 
Headship in Suffolk. 

So when I saw the advert for this school in the spring term of 2019, I jumped at the chance to be part 
of the school again and reunite with Mrs Lunn and Mrs Davies, who were here during my last stint, 
along with looking forward to working with the other staff.

I think it is fair to say that our school has faced some significant challenges over the last 3 years and 2 
terms since I rejoined in September 2019, but we have come out the other side with many successes 
and kept the core values of being a friendly, family school, which was recognised in our recent 
successful Ofsted inspection report.

I would like to thank the staff and governors for the support that they have given to help our school 
and to the parents who have made a positive difference to both their own children’s education and to 
the wider school.

As with any job in a school, it will be the children that I miss the most, whether I have taught them 
directly or just talked to them as they move around the school or at playtimes. We have some 
wonderful citizens of the future here at our school.

If I don’t see you personally to say goodbye, then I do hope you have a wonderful Easter holiday and I 
wish you every success in the future.

Goodbye

Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:


